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November 16, 2020 

 

John E. Holliday 

Colorado Quarry I, LLC 

901 S County Road 31 

Berthoud, CO  80513 

 

 RE: Meadow Hollow Quarry, Permit No. M-2009-006, Notice of Board Item Withdrawal 

 

Mr. Holliday: 

 

On November 10, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the 

additional required Financial Warranty for the Meadow Hollow Quarry in the amount of $13,723.00. 

Therefore, we have withdrawn this item from the agenda for the December 16-17, 2020 Board meeting. 

This means the enforcement hearing described in the Division’s September 21, 2020 Reason to Believe 

a Violation Exists and Notice of Board Hearing letter has been vacated. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Wayne Dorband, Colorado Quarry I, LLC 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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